22nd March 2019

Crystal Class Newsletter

What a wonderful, busy week we have had in Crystal Class this week.

In art, we have continued to practise and use Antony Gormley's techniques to create a farm
animal out of clay. The animal made links to an animal with unusal features/characteristics
from the children's new medicine/chapter they have been writing in English.

In maths, we have been comparing and ordering fractions.

Our school trip to Berkley Castle and the Edward Jenner museum was a great success. The
children thoroughly enjoyed searching for the variety of hidden dragons around the castle
and learning about its history. They also engaged fully and enthusiastically in their visit to
the Edward Jenner museum. They made some interesting new vaccines!

For your information

Monday 15" April from 9am - 9.30am any budding gardeners are invited to join Crystal
Class in their project outcome - o tidy-up our class garden area. It would be lovely if you
could bring a flowering plant or seed(s) to plant with the children. If you have any
trowels/spades these may come in handy too!

PE this term will fake place on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Our focus is street dance.

The school has signed up to Times Tables Rockstars. It is an online programme to support
times tables practice at home and in school. The children have been given their passwords
and logins. Here is the link: https://ttrockstars.com/
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Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read
with them.

Home Learning is due in on Friday 29™ March - to be shared with peers.



